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Camden County, NJ –It is August, but judging by heating oil prices you would think it was the dead of winter.  Some people in New Jersey are already paying above $2.50 a gallon for their heating oil; prices usually reserved for the coldest winter months.  

“This spike in price is a reflection of the volatility of the market,” stated Wende Nachman, Coordinator for New Jersey Citizen Action Oil Group.  The cost of oil has generally risen over the years, but these increases are a sign of our troubled times.  The price of a barrel of crude oil is affected by everything from the closing of a major refinery halfway around the world to instability in Middle Eastern countries.  
There is some relief for the residents of South Jersey though.  New Jersey Citizen Action Oil Group is now serving a large portion of the South Jersey area and saving its members 10% - 30% on their home heating oil.  The Oil Group has recently picked up more suppliers and is able to provide Camden, Gloucester, Cumberland, and Atlantic Counties with a great discount on heating oil.  NJ Citizen Action Oil Group uses its bulk purchasing power as a way to negotiate lower prices with well established, full service oil companies.  Along with discounted prices on oil, their oil companies provide additional services such as:  budget billing, automatic fill, service contracts, and tank insurance.  The program is not limited to homeowners or tenants; churches, businesses, non-profit associations and apartment owners can also reap substantial savings.
New Jersey Citizen Action is the state’s largest independent citizen watchdog organization, representing 70,000 individual members and 100 affiliated labor, tenant, community, faith bases, civil rights, environmental, senior and women’s organizations.  
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